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6.  ASSISTANCE WITH THE EVALUATION AND PERFORMANCE MEASUREMENT PLAN OF THE OVERDOSE

University of Kansas Medical Center Research Institute, Inc.

$242,600.00

No Submission University of South Carolina Wichita State University

On the recommendation of Joe Thomas, on behalf of the Health Department, Anna Meyerhoff-Cole moved to accept the proposal from 
the University of Kansas Medical Center Research Institute, Inc. in the amount of $242,600.00 for a contract period through 
August 31, 2028. Jennifer Blasi seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

A review committee comprised of Chris Steward, Kaylee Hervey, Lucretia Burch, Kenny Ho, and Kelsey Lipkea - Health Department; and 
Joe Thomas - Purchasing evaluated the proposal response based on the criteria as set forth in the RFP. University of Kansas Medical Center 
Research Institute, Inc. was recommended for award.

The Sedgwick County Health Department (SCHD) was awarded the Overdose Data to Action (OD2A): Local five (5) year cooperative 
agreement from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) in September 2023. The OD2A: LOCAL grant and overdose 
prevention requires a multifactor, community-wide, and data-driven approach. Collection, evaluation, and measurement of data are critical 
to the success of activities. The awarded vendor will provide SCHD assistance with ongoing evaluation of grant activities, provide 
technical expertise, collaborate with SCHD on a detailed Evaluation and Performance Measurement Plan, and perform a grant-required 
Targeted Evaluation Project with one translational product.

Notes:
This is a proposal and not a bid. Proposals are based on criteria set forth in the RFP. There are six (6) components to this RFP.

Questions and Answers

Anna Meyerhoff-Cole: What is the overall award for the Overdose Stated Action Grant?

Kaylee Hervey: The Health Department was awarded I believe its $1,114,000.00 in the first year. They awarded it one (1) year at a time but 
we were going to get that for the entire five (5) years. $890,000.00 of that went to the Health Department and the remainder has gone to the 
Regional Forensic Science Center.

Brandi Baily: So does this have to get paid for out of that grant or does this get paid for out of your regular budget?

Kaylee Hervey: This is written into the grant and will be paid for out of the grant.
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